
 
 

 

To whom it may concern: 

I am strongly in favor of HB 1532.  We believe that we should be able to send our kids to a private school 

and get some type of voucher or tax credit.  We should have the right to use our hard-earned tax money 

to the school of our choice.  The education my kids have gotten at Bishop Ryan is priceless.  As a parent I 

should be able to make the decision on what is the best for MY kids. 

I own 2 businesses in Minot, A powersports store and a storage facility.  The amount of property tax that 

we are sending to our school district is crazy.  We feel that we should be able to direct some of the 

money to our private school.   

Thanks for the consideration 

Keith Braunberger 

 


